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Ottawa, February 14, 1917.

sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 10th instant, making application for a

small Island off Wolf Island in the River St. Lawrence,

and in reply to say that the plans of record in the

Department do not show this Island.

As it is possible that the Island to which yor

now refer may originally have formed part of Wolf Island

the Department would not be in a position to take any

action in regard to disposition thereof unless it were

clearly established that the Island in question has al

existed, as such, and has not been formed by the cuttin

may of a portion of the mainland of Wolf Island.

Your obedient Servant.

Mr Lea

Assistant Deputy & Secretar

Weese, Esq.,

121 Princess St.,

Kingston, Ont.
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